
Important notices 

We have contacted all the schools that our children leaving are going to so we can organise teach-
er visits and site visits where possible. I will keep you updates when they have been arranged. You 
can help by making sure your childõs new school knows which preschool they attend as this will 

make things quicker.  

Half- term 31st May—4th June inclusive  

REQUESTS 

Large boxes and small measuring plastic jugs 

Thank you for your continuing fruit and savoury snack donations 

 

Whatõs happening this week in Preschool 

We are continuing with Yoga and dough disco (Mon/Fri)  

Technology time Mon/Fri (PM), Tue or Wed 

Non-fiction  (Amazing machines) and Maisy first experience books for story time this 
week 

 

Whatõs out this week? 

Literacy corner 

Climbing frame  

Train track 

Castle  

Builders and tools 

Shredded paper and tweezers  

Scissors and spaghetti   

Dinosaur rescue  -  

 


